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27th April 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Bank Holiday  

 

Just a note to remind you that school will be closed on Monday 3rd May for the Bank 

Holiday. 

 

Inset Day  

Election Day is to be held on Thursday 6th May 2021. This means that school will have to 

close so polling can take place on that day.  

 

NSPCC World Number Day 

 

On Friday, 7th May we have decided to have a non-uniform day to raise money for the 

NSPCC.  We will be having a maths filled fun day, as this is for charity we are asking for a 

minimum contribution of £1 towards this worthy cause.   

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr P Barnett 

Headteacher 

 

The Designated Senior lead for Safeguarding and Child Protection is the Headteacher, Phillip Barnett, 
supported by the Deputy Headteacher, Alison Gascoyne, and Family support worker Kerry Dyas.  
Social Care Direct 0345 8503 503    social_care_direct@wakefield.gov.uk 


